
Food Ambassador Minutes 

Date: Tuesday 12
th

 September 

2017 

We welcomed our new School Food Ambassadors to their first meeting. 

They were selected following an application process in which they had 

to give reasons why they thought they would make a good school food 

ambassador. 

Our Year 6 pupils from last year read each application very carefully and 

gave it marks out of 10. The applications with the highest marks 

were selected to represent views of their class. 

Our new Ambassadors are:  

Oliver and Ava, Adam and Ella, Flo and Harry, Toby  and Mia, Bella  

and Kyle, Toby and Kelsie.  

These are some of the ideas that they put in their application 

Oliver To have more chicken nuggets 

Ava To have the fruit platter back onto the dinner table for children to 
have a piece of fruit whilst they wait for main course. 

Flo To have a wide range of vegetables 
 

Harry To have different vegetables 

Mia More vegetables 

Bella To have meringues filled with fruit. 

Kyle To have a bigger selection of desserts 

Toby To have a greater selection of salad in the salad bar. 
 

Kelsie Fun fruit Friday 

 



Several comments were made about vegetables. We therefore decided that 
we would carry out a survey to see which vegetables are the favourites in our 
school.  
 

Please put your hand up if you like 
the following vegetables. 

Broccoli 
 

 

Carrots 
 

 

Sweetcorn 
 

 

Corn on the cob 
 

 

Gherkins 
 

 

Peas 
 

 

Cauliflower 
 

 

Green beans 
 

 

Mushrooms 
 

 

 
 
We all discussed our favourite food that we have at lunch time. We certainly 
like lots of different things. We have a great selection of food. 
 
We would like to know what your favourite food is: 
 

What is your favourite lunch time food? 
 

Write in this box 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
We would also like to know what is your least favourite food 
 

What is your least favourite lunch time food? 
 

Write in this box 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We will share the views of everyone in our class at our next Food Ambassador 
meeting with Miss Ewen and Mrs Wilson 
 

 


